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Dear Parents,

As you know, last week we heard the sad news that Timi Ahern had died after a long battle against 
illness.

I mentioned in a letter to you this week that there is a book of condolence for her family in the 
reception area of the school and that we will accept money on behalf of parents who wish to give to 
her son. 

The KS2 children have also been contributing to a book for Timi’s family.

It has been inspiring and touching to hear all the stories from children and adults about Timi.

Timi Ahern
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Timi’s funeral will be at St George the Martyr, Southwark during the half-term holiday on Thursday 25th

October at 10.00am. All are welcome.

Best wishes, 
Mr Scott
Acting Headteacher



Aladdin Jr DVD
These DVDs have now arrived. If you paid for a 
copy, it will be at the office.

Poppies
Poppies are now on sale at the office. For the 
reflector poppies there is a minimum donation of 
50p.
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Important Dates

Harvest
As usual, we will be helping local people by 
collecting food for a foodbank. The Waterloo 
foodbank will receive the items we collect and 
have specifically asked for:

• Tinned meat
• Tinned fruit
• Rice
• Rice/Sponge Pudding
• Toilet Rolls
• Tinned Tomatoes
• Biscuits
• Washing up liquid
• Shampoo
• Laundry Detergent

Thank you for your support!

Uniform
A reminder that winter uniform is compulsory 
after the October half-term holiday. Please check 
the uniform policy which is on the school 
website. For girls, this means that ankle socks are 
not allowed.

After listening to feedback from parents, the 
school has allowed black patent shoes to be 
worn which should make buying shoes easier.
Shoes with flashing lights are not allowed.

Date Event

15th October PGL Meeting (Year 6 Parents) – 3.30pm

17th & 18th October Parents’ Evening (No clubs that week)

22nd – 26th October Half Term Holiday

8th November Spanish Day

5th – 9th November Y6 School Journey

14th November Individual and sibling photographs

W/B 3rd December Last Week of Clubs

20th December EYFS & KS1 Christmas parties

21st December KS2 Christmas parties

21st December Last day of term. Normal finish time of 3.15pm

No Clubs Next Week
Due to parents’ evenings there are no clubs any 
day next week. They will continue as normal 
after half-term.

Maths Challenge
Each week the standard of entries continues to 
rise – well done to all of the children who 
entered our latest Maths Challenge. The next one 
is due on the 30th October after half term - let's 
see if we can start the new half term with a new 
school record! Good luck Maths Champions! 

http://www.cathedralprimaryschool.com/maths/
2018/10/week-6-latest-maths-challenge/

http://www.cathedralprimaryschool.com/parents/uniform/
http://www.cathedralprimaryschool.com/maths/2018/10/week-6-latest-maths-challenge/

